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Summer TripsSummer Trips  
Silver Dollar City June 16  th

We are heading to SDC for the day. Students
are invited to join us for a day of fun at the
park! We will meet at FUMC at 9:00AM and
will be back sometime in the evening. Tickets
are $50 per student (scholarships available).
Please let Kyra know that you would like to
attend by June 9  th.

White Water Park July 11  th

We are headed to White Water in Branson for
a day of fun and cooling off. We will meet at
FUMC at 9:00AM and will be back in the
evening. Tickets are $45 per student
(scholarships available.) Please let Kyra know
by July 7  if you will be attending this trip. th

Assembly July 14 -18th th

For those that are registered we will be in
Conway this week for Assembly 2025!

Pool Party August 10  5:00-7:00PM th

All students and families are invited to join us
for our end of the summer pool party! We
will meet at the MH City Pool at 5:00PM 

Volunteer OpportunitiesVolunteer Opportunities  
VBS June 9 -12th th

Students are encouraged to join us as
volunteers for VBS. If your student is
interested in helping please let Kyra
know and we can. get you plugged in! 

Food Packing at the Food Bank
Students are always encouraged to
attend food packing events the Second
Saturday of each month at the Food
Bank from 9:00-12:00. This is a great
opportunity for volunteering! 

Bible StudyBible Study  
Join us for lunch and Bible Study

his Summer! 
12:00-1:00PM 

June 9  July 7  August 4th th th

Each Month will be at a different
restaurant- watch email and

texts for the location!  

We are trying a new app
for communication and

connection with students
and families! Follow the QR
code to join our band and

stay up to date with
important information
about youth activities! 

Join Our Band!Join Our Band!  

kanthony@fumcmh.orgkanthony@fumcmh.org
(870)701-0891(870)701-0891

Director of Student Ministries:Director of Student Ministries:  
Kyra AnthonyKyra Anthony

Pop-Up EventsPop-Up Events
Students are encouraged to
watch our social media, texts,
and emails for events that will

pop-up throughout 
the summer! 

These may look like a bowling
night, mini golfing, a movie, etc. 


